
PATH Act Tax Related Documentation 
According to the IRS website, The Protecting Americans from Tax Hikes Act of 2015 (the PATH 
Act), was enacted on December 18, 2015 (IRS.gov). The PATH Act contains several changes to 
the tax law that affect individuals, families, businesses and help safeguard against tax fraud.  

It may be possible that your tax preparer requires documentation which proves your child is 
enrolled in school and provides the child’s address.  According to the tax offices we have 
contacted, you may use the following documents (as long as they have the child’s name and 
address listed) to submit to your tax preparer:

• Child’s Progress Report
• Child’s Report Card
• Child’s Demographic Sheet

These items are available for parents to print from Chalkable.  You will find the link on front page 
of Crestline’s website - it is the small round A+ with grades listed under it.  Click here, for 
additional information about the Parent Portal and the options for printing reports.

https://www.irs.gov/uac/newsroom/path-act-tax-related-provisions
http://www.hartselletigers.org/cms/lib011/AL02210041/Centricity/Domain/90/Chalkable%20Parent%20Portal%20Instructions.pdf

